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Dear Parents and carers, 

We come to the end of another half term and once again I have been overwhelmed by the amazing skills, 

knowledge, determination and dedication that so many of our students have demonstrated over the course 

of this half term. It was a privilege to be in the reward assemblies this week and see so many pupils receiving 

postcards and awards – an absolutely fantastic achievement!  

The building work has well and truly commenced with the diggers making a great start on what used to be the 

field! This does mean that there is reduced parking capacity on school site, so please be aware that you may 

be required to park on the top road if there is no space.  

A group of 40 students and 6 staff have set off, very early this morning, on their trip to Poland. Parents will be 

able to see updates of the trip on our school Facebook page towards the end of each day. I am certain that 

both the staff and students will have an amazing experience and I look forward to speaking to them on their 

return to school after the holidays.  

When we return to school we have the Year 9 Options and parent’s evening on Thursday 29th February and 

the year 7 parent’s evening on Thursday 14th March. Both of these evenings will run from 4 – 7pm and if you 

have any issues about being able to attend, please contact either Mrs Morgan 

f.morgan@allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk who is Pastoral Leader for Year 9, or Mrs Barlow 

s.barlow@allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk who is Pastoral Leader for Year 7.  

Please can I remind parents and students that upon their return to school on Monday 19th February, they must 

be in full school uniform, which includes their Tie, Jumper and Blazer and Blazers must be worn at all times.  

➢ This means that if a student chooses to wear a Hoodie to school, they must remove it on entry to the 

school building and cannot put it back on until they are dismissed for the end of the school day.  

➢ If a student chooses to wear a zip up jacket, this must go over the top of their Blazer, as a coat would 

and it cannot be worn under their blazer at any time.  

➢ Leggings of any style or form are not permitted in school, students are allowed to wear black tights 

underneath their skirts or loose-fitting trousers.  

Thank you for your continued support with this and with attendance, I hope students have a lovely week off 

and come back refreshed and ready to let their lights shine!  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mrs F Lord 

Headteacher 
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